
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
22nd June 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 9 Bowling Trip 
Wednesday, 29th June 2022 

 
 
On Wednesday, 29th June 2022 Year 9 will be going to the Big Apple in Woking and are to come into school 
wearing their PE kit. 
 
The students will have an early lunch at school and then we will walk down to the Big Apple and be back 
in school at the end of the day for transport. 
 
This trip is an additional trip to the upcoming Activities Week due to take place in July as we are aware 
that last year, when your child was in Year 8, this event did not happen due to the whole year group being 
out of school due to Covid-19. 
 
Please complete, sign and date the attached Parental Trip Consent and Medication Form ensuring we 
have the correct emergency contact numbers and return to the school office by no later than Monday, 
27th June 2022. Students will not be allowed off-site without this form. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 9 Tutors 
Mrs Beckett, Mrs Courage, Mrs Harwood & Mrs Havler 

 


